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Alumna enjoyed reunion

	As a past student of Dr .G.W. Williams Secondary School I just have to give a great big thanks to everyone involved in this past

Reunion.  

You all did a most amazing job from start to finish. I think everyone, myself included, had a fantastic time at all the events both

Friday and Saturday. 

I have been on previous reunion committees and know the passion, the hard work  and long hours that it takes to get the whole thing

put together, so thank you, one and all, for everything that went into the successful 125th  reunion!

Pamela Maple

Aurora
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